
 

 

 

 
 

Sorry, we are much 
busier than usual 

 
 
 

Our pharmacist and team must prioritise 
the safe supply of NHS prescriptions. 
 

Our pharmacist is also spending their 
time dealing with patients referred to us 
by NHS 111 and GPs. 
 

When we are too busy to provide you 
with advice, please phone NHS 111 or 
visit 111.nhs.uk 
 

Thank you for being patient and treating 
us with respect. 


